
  

 Friday 9th May 2025  
Dear Parents, 
What a lovely sunny end to the week. I hope this beautiful weather continues over the 
weekend! Today our Year 4 children have been to HMS to take part in a ‘Quad Kids’  
event and what a wonderful time they had! 
 

                
 

 

We also had a lovely Praise Assembly today, it was wonderful to see all of the lovely 
photos of some of our children helping out on their family farms during the recent 

lambing season.  😊 
Forest School was also a super success! 
Thank you so much Mr Short and all of the staff 
who helped! 

 

 



 
 
 

Dates for the Diary … 

  

Wednesday 14th May – Multiplication check meeting for parents 
(YR4) – Specific emails about this have also been sent to relevant 
inboxes 

Friday 16th May – Open the Book 
Wednesday 21st May – Dance Club Performance (Parents 
welcome)  
Friday 23rd May – last day before half term holiday 
Tuesday 17th June – Newcastle Cathedral Year 4 leavers 
service  
Tuesday 1st July – Sports Day 

 
Have a lovely weekend everyone!  
See you all on Monday 

 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

This week we also had a VE80 Day 
celebration Buffet Lunch made by 
Mrs Parker which the children 
thoroughly enjoyed it! The Hall was 
also decorated beautifully by Mrs 
Kellett! 
 
 
Rev Andrew also lead a VE80 service 
in the church on Tuesday which the 
children attended.  



 


